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11th November 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Year 4 and 5 Residential Trip (19th – 21st April 2023) 
 
We have arranged a two-night residential trip for Year 4 and Year 5, in the summer term of 2023, to 
the Boreatton Park PGL Centre in Shropshire.  We will leave school on the morning of Wednesday 
19th April, returning on Friday 21st April, before the end of the school day. We will also hold a 
parent/carer meeting nearer to the time to provide you with more information. 
 
The children will have the opportunity to try out a range of outdoor activities. Residential courses are 
recognised as a valuable part of the curriculum as is the beneficial effect that learning outside the 
classroom has on a child’s progress.  
 
The children will take part in outdoor pursuits, which will pose new and exciting challenges for them.  
They will learn to work together as a team, develop further independence, confidence and an ability 
to recognise strengths and weaknesses in a constructive way.  The centre offers a wide range of 
activities.  A more detailed timetable of these will be made available nearer the time. You can also 
find out more about the Boreatton Park PGL Centre at www.pgl.co.uk 
 
At the Boreatton Park PGL Centre, fully trained and qualified instructors, with the support of school 
staff, will provide instruction on a full programme of activities in a safe and controlled environment. 
The total cost of the trip is £272.60 and includes: full board and accommodation, return transport 
from school to the centre, all instruction, activities and safety equipment, a programme of evening 
activities and comprehensive insurance. 
 
We are very excited to be able to offer this trip to Years 4 and 5.  An initial (non-refundable) 
deposit of £36.00 is required by Friday 18th November 2022.  Payment along with consent can 
be made online at SchoolMoney   
 
During the spring term of 2023, the remaining balance of £236.60 will be requested. This can be 
made by instalments and amounts of your own choosing via SchoolMoney. Simply over-ride the 
amount shown and replace with the amount you wish to pay at that time.  Full payment of the trip 
must be received by Friday 31st March 2023. 
 
Any parent/carers wishing to seek financial assistance for the trip can speak in full confidence to Mrs 
Badger. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mrs J. Gabriel and Miss E. Snelson 
Year 5 and Year 4 Class Teachers  
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